Members work on quilts

Eden-Grove Cargill Women's Institute met at Maple Court Villa the home of Roxie f e w Young - on Jan. 29 with 13 members and one guest present.

Debbie Young opened the meeting with the Mary Stewart Collect and the Opening Ode. Karen Thompson-Riley read the minutes of the last meeting and gave the Treasurer's report as well as the correspondence.

Two quilts were set up for the members to work on - one was a quilt that was tied and during the evening and the other is a quilt to be quilted over the next

weeks.

The Canada

Blooms will be in Toronto March 3 to 7. Walkerton Women's Institute invited our group to a meeting to be held March 9 at the Walkerton Library at 7 p.m. with a presentation by Ken Brown on osteoporosis and bone densi-

ty testing. Anyone interested in attending is to call Janet Eindiguer. Sharon Fitzsimmons was the convenor for the meet-

Eden-Grove

Cargill W.I.

ing with world affairs being h e r topic.

She asked all the members questions about current topics prizes were handed out.

Roxie Young, Annie Campbell, Phyllis Arkell and Debbie Young served lunch. Our next meeting will be on Feb. 12 at the home of Debbie Young at 8 p.m. We will be packing our Valentine boxes for the shut-ins.

Walkerton W.I.

Ladies discuss fire prevention

BY MARY STEFFLER

WHT Correspondent

Seven members were present at the June 8 meeting of the Walkerton Women's Institute held at the library.

Janet Eindiguer thanked the ladies for coming and read a poem 'The Green Lady'.

Opening Ode and the Mary Steward Collect were recited in unison.

Roll call was how you practice fire prevention at home.

reported on the district annual meeting. There are 32 Institute branches. The ladies enjoyed supper Greenleys in Clifford.

Marg Hedley and Cleta Wilhelm joined the group to tour the new fire hall. John Markauskas and Rav MacArthur gave us the tour, explaining the equipment they use when fighting a fire.

